Dear Parents, Carers and Students,
Welcome to another week of learning at Moorebank High School.

As outlined extensively throughout media sources, the government has moved to lockdown and self-
isolation and students are advised to continue their learning from home.

Moorebank High School continues to be operational for parents and students to access online
support and to answer any question that you may have. Again, if you require assistance to
technology platforms, it is important that you contact the school during school hours on 9601 3999
before we move into the term break.

As the school holidays approach, many of us may begin to stress due to the constraints being placed
on us and the impact on the economy, our household finances etc. It is important at this time to try
to keep a positive mindset and reach out for support if required.

| encourage all of you to view this as an opportunity to reconnect and further strengthen bonds with
your immediate family. | know | will.

Part of looking after ourselves is to remain physically active. The PDHPE faculty have set up a SPORT
Google Classroom (please contact the PDHPE staff or the school for the code). There are routines,
games and videos that the whole family can participate in.

Currently it has 430 students connected to it — It would be awesome if we could reach at least 1000
students connected. It is a resource in which the whole family can engage. | will also be encouraging
all my staff to join and participate.

On behalf of the staff at Moorebank High School we wish you a safe final week of Term 1.

| will be sending through more messages throughout the week to ensure we stay connected as a
community.

Yours sincerely
Vally Grego
Principal
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